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September 18, 2018 
 

CIRCULAR LETTER TO ALL MEMBER COMPANIES 
 
 

Re: Hurricane Florence 
 Normal Operations Resumed 

 
 
As of 9/17/18, NCRB offices are open and have resumed normal operations.  All online web 
tools and applications are back online and available for use.  Carriers that submit data 
through the ManagePolicy and/or ManageUSR applications are free to resume data 
submissions at this time. 
 
 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Jarred Chappell 
 
Director, Workers Compensation 
NCRB Insurance Operations 
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